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October 28, 2020

Product Change Notice - Bottom door frame screws white to mill
Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised due to a supply shortage, LCl intends to use mill finish screws instead of white for the
bottom, inner door frame on all entry doors except black.

The screws are identical except for the finish. The location where the screws are used on the bottom of the
frame is rarely visible to the end user. The change does not affect fit, form, function or installation of the
door.

The mill finish screw part number is 351136. The white screw part number is 178166. This is a running
change that is expected to begin in November as supply dictates.

Current screw, left, new screw, right.



If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott McKinnon
Product Manager

C: 269.832.6800
C:574.849.1742
smckinnon@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

g

. Will a new part number be required? The part number change is for the bottom inner screw only. The mill

finish screw part number is 351136. The white screw part number is 178166.

Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the screws are
interchangeable.

Does the customer need to replace inventory? No the change will be made on a running basis starting in
November as supply dictates.



